PETITION TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE HOUSE OF
REPRESENTATIVES ASSEMBLED IN PARLIAMENT:

The petition of certain citizens of Australia, namely “"Radio for all Australians Association
Inc” Draw to the attention of the House the need for the establishment of a radio station
for the benefit of those people who suffer the inability to read the spoken word and for
the benefit of the Community in General.

The Federal Government has spent millions of dollars making sure that deaf people in this
country receive television services.

But for those who can't read or write, which is some 8. million Australians, there is a
strong need for a special radio license and frequency, so these special programmers can
be broadcast all over Australia.

Your petitioners therefore request the House to urgently consider the need for the
introduction of legislation to provide this essential service.





